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Dear Parents & Guardians,

WELCOME BACK! We started our School Fun Run in Term One, then unfortunately had to put everything on hold, due
to COVID-19 and Government restrictions. Our event will be now be held on SUNDAY 21st MARCH, 2021. This gives us
something fun to look forward to after this very unusual and tough year. In the interim we can continue to raise money
towards regenerating our College Oval as an active space for our students ‘Bring Mercy (the oval) Back’.

After a storm comes a rainbow!

It has been a challenging year for all communities, so it is time to release some pressure and have some fun! Let’s get
excited for our School Fun Run and give our school community their rainbow to look forward to!

On top of having an amazing day scheduled for next year, we are looking to continue to fundraise for the next seven

weeks, so we would genuinely appreciate your support. If you are not able to donate yourself, keep reading, because
you can still help at no cost!

How Does My Child Fundraise?

Firstly, go to schoolfunrun.com.au and create a student profile page. Everything to do with your fundraising revolves
around this page.

We would suggest you only raise money online (meaning no cash) which is super easy, and you get to do it from the
safety of your home. On top of raising more money, it is also safer and simpler than doorknocking and you do not have
to worry about handling money. Plus, you can reach out to people all over the world!

Not in a position to donate? Just CREATE & SHARE!
We know some of our families simply cannot donate given the current climate.
You can help our school just by creating your profile and sharing your link... that’s right, without donating yourself, you

will raise an average of $S90 in just three donations, simply by consistently sharing your fundraising page to your
friends and family!


http://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/

What happens if | was already fundraising?

You just continue what you were doing! Simply login to schoolfunrun.com.au and your online funds will still be there
from earlier in the year. If you try to login and you cannot see the money, please call 1800 386 786 and the School Fun
Run team will be able to help.

Ordering Prizes — ALL PRIZES MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE

Money MUST be all in by FRIDAY 16t+ OCTOBER, 2020 and Prizes ordered between SATURDAY 17w OCTOBER -
WEDNESDAY 23ro OCTOBER. Simply visit schoolfunrun.com.au to log into your Profile Page between these dates. Then
click on the ‘CLAIM YOUR PRIZE’ button and follow the prompts. If you have any questions, please contact the School
Fun Run team on 1800 FUN RUN and they will gladly assist!

An interactive video to share with your children;
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LBMmJNuiAQc&feature=youtu.be

Thank you for supporting St Mary’s College Seymour, good luck and happy fundraising!

Kind Regards,

Wayne Smith, Principal
Karen Glen, President P&F Association
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